
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Congratulations 

Thurlby Stars Certificate Winners 

We would like to congratulate our Thurlby Stars for demonstrating one of our Thurlby Values this week. Our 

winners are: 

 

Reception –  Theo and Charlie 

Year 1 - Grace and Ruby 

Year 2  -  All of Year 2 (Quiz week) 

Year 3  -  Hudson and Charlotte 

Year 4  -  All of Year 4 (Tudor Day) 

Year 5 –  Elouise and Mia 

Year 6 –         Dante and Lily F 

 

Attendance 

Our average attendance figure, for the week beginning 17th June, was 97%. 

 

Class Attendance Awards 

 

1st Year 3 99.3% 

2nd Year 5  98.6% 

3rd Year 6 97.2% 

 

 

 

 

SCHOOL UNIFORM - CAPS 

Unfortunately, we had a number of children in school today without sun hats. Please can parents ensure they 

provide children with sun hats/caps during this hot weather period. Long lasting sun cream should also be 

applied before school. 

 

Please note, it is supposed to be hotter next week so, if children are not wearing hats, we may say that they 

will not be able to go outside during playtime – particularly EYFS who spend most of their day engaged in 

outdoor learning.  

 

PLEA TO PARENTS - If parents have any spare hats/caps at home that no longer fit their child/ren we would 

be very grateful for any donations.  Many thanks. 
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Planting update 

The seeds that were planted a few months ago are growing well and the Guinea pigs are enjoying the fresh 

food, particularly the Wheat grass. The flowers, mint, pumpkins, celery, cauliflower, sprouting broccoli and 

carrots are all looking good. 

 

If any families have spare vegetables going to waste, that our Guinea pigs could eat – we are always very 

grateful for any donations. Many thanks. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Year 2 

In Forest School this week, Year 2 created Andrew Goldsworthy inspired artwork using natural objects. This 

involved lots of discussion and problem solving to decide as a group what they would do. At the end, they 

showcased their masterpieces to the rest of the class. 

 

 

Fire Engine Visit 

As part of our topic on the Great Fire of London, Year 2 have been thinking about how firefighting has 

changed since 1666. Today, we had a fantastic visit from some of the firefighters from Bourne Fire Station. 

They brought their truck onto Lawrance Park and amazed us with all the equipment they use when tackling 

fires or rescuing people and animals. Year 2 were fascinated and asked some really interesting questions. 

Thank you to the members of Lincolnshire Fire and Rescue who gave up their time to provide such an 

informative experience. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Year 4 – Tudor Day 

Year 4 have had an AMAZING day with King Henry VIII himself visiting Thurlby Academy. We have had a 

day filled with weapons and armour handling, archery, Tudor dancing and board games. The children have 

shown Henry all of our Thurlby values and he even commented on what a wonderful class they are. Thank you 

to parents for supporting this day with all of the wonderful costumes! We hope for more visits in the future.  

 

 

 

 



 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Tennis Festival – Year 4 

On Wednesday, a group of our Year 4 

children travelled to Spalding Tennis Club to 

compete in a tennis festival. All the children 

showed great sportsmanship and 

determination throughout the day, learning 

new skills and resulting in some great 

matches. Our staff were very proud of them! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Just a reminder of the trips/events coming up - contribution information below: 

Reception/Year 1 

Tattershall Farm Park - £12.00 due by 28th June 

Year 5  

National Space Centre - £28.00 due by Friday 12th July   

 

Year 6  

Spalding Bowl - £11.50 – due by Friday 5th July 

Bourne Academy - £5.00 – due by Friday 5th July 

Singsation! £13.22 due by 1st July  

 

Forest School 

As highlighted on the upcoming calendar dates below there is NO Forest School on Thursday 27th June. This 

will resume on Thursday 4th July. The last session will be Thursday 11th July. 

Next Thursday could children please wear the following: 

Year 2 – School uniform 

Year 6 – School uniform 

 

Nurture Group: 

Year 3 – School uniform 

Year 4 – PE kit 

Year 5 - School uniform   

 



 

 

 

Mrs K Finch 

Headteacher 

 

Upcoming Calendar dates  

Saturday 22nd June -    PTFA Summer Fayre 1-4pm 

Thursday 27th June -    No Forest School on this date (Details of clothing to be worn above) 

                                                         Summer Disco - EYFS/KS1 5.45-6.30pm, KS2 6.45-7.30pm 

Monday 1st July -    Year 6 Gala Dinner for parents 6.00-8.00pm 

Wednesday 3rd July -    Singsation! Theatre Royal, Lincoln for participating Y2-Y6 pupils 

Monday 8th July -    Reception and Year 1 trip to Tattershall Farm Park 

Tuesday 9th  July -   LAST SWIMMING SESSION TODAY 

Year 6 afternoon trip to Bourne Academy - ‘High School Musical’  

Wednesday 10th July -   Year 4 trip to Norwich Theatre – 101 Dalmatians  

Thursday 11th July -    LAST FOREST SCHOOL TODAY 

Friday 12th July -    Year 3 Greek Day 

Sunday 14th July -    Thurlby Runs 

Tuesday 16th July -    Year 6 Leavers’ Performance to parents @ 6.00pm 

Wednesday 17th July -   Year 5 trip to National Space Centre, Leicester 

Thursday 18th July -    Rocksteady Concert for participating children @ 2.15pm 

     Year 2 – Great Fire of London Online Workshop 

     Year 6 trip to Spalding Bowl (return by approx 1.00pm) 

Friday 19th July –    End of Term 6  

 

 

Local event 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Summer holiday activity 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


